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Spent Fuel Project Office

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Licensing Section

Subject: Request for Renewal of Certificate of Compliance No. 71-9217 for the
Model No. ANF-250 Package

Dear Mr. Monninger

Per the provisions of 10 CFR 71.38, Framatome-ANP, Inc., an AREVA and Siemens
Company, formally requests a renewal of Certificate of Compllance No. 71-9217 for the
Model No. ANF-250 package. The expiration date of the current certificate is June 30,
2005. The current package configuration, as demonstrated in the existing submittal
application, was retested during 1987 — 1988 in order to demonstrate compliance with
the IAEA 1985 regulations.

In addition, FANP requests changes to the certificate for clarification purposes. The last
sentence on page 2 should refer to section 5(a)(3)(iii) instead 5(a)(b)(ii). The last
sentence in section 5(b)(2)(ii) should refer to 5(a)(3)(ii) instead of §5(a)(3)(iii). The last
sentence in 5(b)(2)(iii} should refer to 5(a)(3)(ii) instead of 5(a)(3)(iii). Finally the last
sentence in 5(b)(iv) should refer to 5(a)(3)(iii) instead of 5(a)(3)(||)

If you or.your staff have any.questions, require addmonal information, -or-wish to duscuss
this further, please contact me at 423-735-4018. Please reference our unique document
identification number in any correspondence concerning this letter.

Sincerely,

Framatome-ANP, Inc., an AREVA and Siemens Company
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